REGULAR MEETING JANUARY 5, 1993
The regular meeting for January was called to order at
7:31 p.m. on January 5, 1993 by Chairman James Totten.

Present for the DDA in addition to Totten were E4d Magnus,
Sandy Gray., Don Morse, Edgar Scharrer, and Robesrt Letterman.

Don Bailer and Doyle Finch were absent.

Motion b¥ Scharrer, supported by Magnus to accept minutes
of the December meeting as read. Motion carried.

No members of the public were present.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Letterman to pay Birch Run
Herald for financial statement. Motlon carried.

Reported $11,282.18 te date in DDA bank account.
Report on sewer - Totten discussed with Allen the TLetterman
property and potential development. No development is

scheduled on Letterman or Bailer properties at this date.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Letterman to adjourn at 7:55p.
Motion carried.

Don Morse, secretary
Downtown Development Authority



